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NEWSLETTER
2021-2022 School Year

Winter Greetings!!

Students & staff are ready for another AWESOME Semester!!
As we begin our second semester, it is important that we keep the lines of communication open regarding
what is going on at Wahoo Middle School. Please read below for information on various activities,
websites, announcements and tools that are readily available for parents, guardians, and students to
keep up to date with school happenings.

Remember, this is your school and your feedback, questions, and/or concerns are always welcome as we
strive to make Wahoo Middle School the best school possible. We look forward to working together to
ensure the success of your student.

Middle School Office - (402) 443-3101

Marc Kaminski - Principal (Ext. 2002)

mkaminski@wahoowarriors.org
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Upcoming Schedule & Activities at Wahoo Middle School

Click for: SCHOOL ACTIVITIES & ATHLETICS CALENDAR

➔MIDDLE SCHOOL PTO

◆ January 10th - 7:00 PM (Middle School Commons)

◆ February 14th - 7:00 PM (Middle School Commons)

➔MIDDLE SCHOOL GIRLS BASKETBALL

◆ January 17th @ Plattsmouth - 4:00 PM

◆ January 20th vs. BEATRICE  - 4:00 PM

➔MIDDLE SCHOOL WRESTLING

◆ February 1st Dual vs. BISHOP NEUMANN - 5:00 PM

◆ February 8th Triangular vs. PLATTSMOUTH & PLATTEVIEW - 4:00 PM

➔MIDDLE SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

◆ January 14th / 2nd Quarter Academic Awards Assembly (PLC) - 8:15 AM

◆ January 15th  - Robotics Club @ O’Neill / Time TBA
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➔ HELPFUL INFORMATION & LINKS

◆Daily Bulletin

◆Lunch Calendar

◆PowerSchool (Student Grades & Info.)

2021-22 Student Council (Sammy Nelson, Kaden Christen, Lexi Jonas, Addy Hancock, and Gracie Peterson)
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What’s Happening at Wahoo Middle School

Middle School Incentive Trips
By: Chloe Hauswald and Ella Kramer (6th Grade Students)

Incentive trips are a great reward for middle school students that are working hard and doing their

best throughout the quarter. To be able to go on Wahoo Middle School incentive trips you have to meet

certain criteria. You can not be failing any classes, or have any majors. You have to be following HERO

expectations at all times, which means that you must be working hard, being polite, trying your

hardest, and being on your best behavior. Sixth Graders’ second quarter incentive trip was to the

movies. We went to the ACX theater in Elkhorn, Nebraska. All of the Sixth graders got to vote between

the movies Spider-Man No Way Home, Ghostbusters Afterlife, King Richard, and Encanto. Then we

narrowed down the choices to the top two, Spider-Man and Ghostbusters. It was about a fifty-fifty

split between what students chose to go to. The Seventh and Eighth graders went bowling at Madsens

in Lincoln, Nebraska

.
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Highway 77 Trash Clean-Up

The Student Council Officers and some MS Staff members went on the school’s annual trash pickup on

Highway 77. The Wahoo Middle School Student Council is responsible for a stretch of the highway that

runs from Saunders Medical Center to the New Casey’s building. The highway adoption process started

10-15 years ago and has proudly been served by the Wahoo Middle School Student Council
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**NEW - MS Quiz Bowl Team

The Wahoo Middle School Quiz Bowl Team is a newly developed activity that started this school year.

Mrs. Heidi Adams has led this team that has participated in two quiz bowl competitions with at least

two more possibly being scheduled after Winter Break. The Middle School students pictured above

recently  participated in the Cornerstone Christian Academy Competition in Bellevue.

Go Warriors!!
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Annual Coffee Fundraiser is a Huge Success!

Coffee was back, and better than ever this school year! The Wahoo Middle School Annual Coffee

Fundraiser was back in full force this year setting a record as students sold more than 1,000 bags of

coffee. Students sold $15,400.00 in coffee this November fundraising a record $7,711.00 for Wahoo

Middle School. These annual funds help support students throughout the school year funding

quarterly student trips and purchasing a number of items for Wahoo Middle School students. All of the

funds raised benefit the students. Students were also given incentives for the number of bags sold

with gifts cards and pizza parties.

On behalf of the staff and students at Wahoo Middle School, THANK YOU for all that supported and

contributed to these efforts.
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School Folders were Distributed to ALL Students

Each student at Wahoo Middle School was given a folder to help better organize their school work and

practices. These folders were made possible by various Wahoo community businesses as they are

posted on the folders. Please check them out and thank those businesses for supporting Wahoo

Middle School and Wahoo Public Schools.
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IMPORTANT OFFICE ANNOUNCEMENTS

Reminders from the office:
If your child is leaving early or coming in late please remind them to sign in or out

in the office.

If after school plans change, please call before 3 p.m. to let us know.

Any questions?  Never hesitate to call, if I don’t know the answer, I will find

someone who does! (402) 443-3101

Reminders from the Nurse Trutna:
If your child is feeling ill we request that they come to the Nurse’s office before

contacting a parent.  We ask for your help by encouraging them to go to the

Nurse’s Office before you come to pick them up.

If your child has a medical condition we need new Dr.’s orders every year.

If at any time during the year your child is diagnosed with a communicable

disease, please let Nurse Trutna know.

Please take the time to read email
messages sent home from the
school…. always important to

keep updated.
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